
 
Southwest Preparatory Learning Center is conducting remote learning until January 2021.  Our 
instructional model will be revisited by Administration at that time, and a determination to return 
students to campus will be made based upon available data from the Public Education 
Department, the Department of Health, and the Governor’s Office. 


